
 

500 Summer St NE E-15 
Salem, OR, 97301 

Voice: 503-945-5600 
TTY: 503-945-6214 

 
June 23, 2022 
 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
The State and SEIU has reached an agreement to offer homecare workers and personal 
care attendants a one-time settlement payment of $62.68 for the delay in implementing 
OregonSaves.   
 
Settlement payments will be processed Sunday, June 26, 2022, and will be distributed on 
or after Monday, June 27, 2022. Providers should receive their payment by Saturday, July 
2, 2022. Please note that taxes will not be taken out of these payments. 
 
The Oregon Home Care Commission Customer Relations Unit at 877-624-6080 or 
OHCC.CustomerRelations@dhsoha.state.or.us can answer any questions about 
settlement payments. 
 
We value you and thank you for your continued support of older adults and people with disabilities. 
 
 
Mike McCormick, Interim Director    Cheryl Miller, Executive Director 
Nakeshia Knight-Coyle, Interim Director   Oregon Home Care Commission  
Office of Aging and People with Disabilities   
Oregon Department of Human Services 
 
Steve Allen, Director 
OHA Behavioral Health  
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